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The last week of the first summer half term has been quite a quiet one in Upper Key Stage 
Two, with few events going on. However, the children have been as busy as ever with their 
work: Year 5 have been studying poetry while Year 6 have been writing text about the 
adaptations of penguins (linking with their science work). 

Miss Hughes has been supporting Year 5 this half term and will sadly be leaving us today 
but we would all like to thank her for her hard work and wish her well for her future. After 
half term Mr Chaffe will be back in Year 5 and Mr Graham will be returning to Year 6. 

Homework this week. 

Spellings  

- (Y5) Adverbs 

Maths 

Y5 – p4 of the maths book. 

Literacy 

Y6 – Read the play script in preparation for 
auditions in the first week back. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
This week’s stars of the week are: 

Y5 – Rhys for his work on newspaper reports. 

Y6 – Ruby for brilliant 

science work. 

House points 

This week’s winners were Heaton! 

 
General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 
 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 
 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
 10th June – Red, white and blue clothes in celebration of the Queen’s birthday. 
 13th June – Y5 taster day at the Cooperative Academy (in school hours) 
 15th June – Y5 class trip to Eurika! (In school hours) 
 Please look at Miss Draycott’s blog on the school website for your opportunity to have input into 

how this year’s school reports will be structured. 
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